
Town of North Stonington, CT 

HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

Monday, January 14, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. 

Recreation Center  

267 Norwich Westerly Rd. 
 

This is a special workshop/regular meeting with the Board of Selectmen and the 
Committee to discuss the future of the 1750 Farm House. The meeting is 
important and all members are encouraged to attend 

 

1. Approval of 12/1/2018 minutes 

2. Status of 1750 Farm House - Establish priorities 

3. Annual Hayfield Report 

4. HFC 2019/2020 Fiscal Year Budget Submission 

5. Public Comments 

6. Date and priorities for Next Meeting 


